
Hong Wang 

[CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/11/2025 
[DOC UM ENTN 0^07793-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Betty Leland 
Monday, August 11, 2025 2:43 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket #2025001 1 
Say no to FPL rate hike; Tell FPL to take a hike (but not a rate hike); Reject the FPL rate hike!; 
Reject the FPL rate hike!; DO NOT help FPL steal from its customers; Re: FPL 9B Rate Increase 
?; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL 
rate hike!; We canandapos;t afford such an increase. I totally agree with state meant below.; FPL 
9B Rate Increase ?; Reject the rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Dear sirs: I am retired on a 
fix budget and as such any increase pile up. Reject the increase.; Reject the FPL rate hike!; 
Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike! 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #/025001 1. 

Thanks. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lisa Hanley (lisaellenhanley@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<lisaellenhanley@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 2:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Say no to FPL rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

Vote no on rate hike. If FPL and their parent company, NEXT ERA ENERGY need for money let them lower 
their CEO pay. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Hanley 
175 SW2ND ST 
Boynton Beach, FL 33435 
lisaellenhanley@gmail.com 
(561)632-2472 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sienaclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: Philip Stoddard (pkstoddard@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<pkstoddard@grsdelivery.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 2:08 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Tell FPL to take a hike (but not a rate hike) 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

Everybody knows you were appointed to make sure that NextEra and Duke Energy stock dividends continue to 
grow without limit. 

Will you take this important job seriously, or will you relent and help the little guys like us Florida ratepayers 
by telling FPL to take a different kind of hike? 

Yours truly, 

Sincerely, 

Philip Stoddard 
6820 SW 64th CT 
South Miami, FL 33143 
pkstoddard@gmail.com 
(305) 342-0161 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Sharp (gsharp@mindbase.com) Sent You a Personal Message <gsharp@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 2:00 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. 1 respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Gary Sharp 
14710 Lucy Drive 
Delray Beach, FL 33484 
gsharp@mindbase.com 
(561) 860-2426 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: Jennifer Johnson (jlmcginty@verizon.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<jlmcginty@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 2:00 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Johnson 
1738 mill run circle 
Tampa, FL 33613 
j lmcginty@verizon.net 
(813) 300-4714 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Merline Malcolm (merlinemalcolm1@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<merlinemalcolm1@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 1:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
DO NOT help FPL steal from its customers 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Merline Malcolm 
22273 Southwest 103rd Avenue 
Cutler Bay, FL 33190 
merlinemalcolml@gmail.com 
(786) 343-8673 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: Jim Ball <weaverball@yahoo.com > 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 1:01 PM 
To: charley7722@aol.com 
Cc: mminter@aarp.org; mjordan@aarp.org; members@aarp.org; 

armando.pimentel@fpl.com; Rebecca Talton; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; 
Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Chairman La Rosa; ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; 
martha.lynn@eog.myflorida.com; Ellen Plendl; veteransaffairs@messages.va.gov; Walt 
Trierweiler; doug.collins@va.gov; terry.hill@va.gov; Carolyn A. Soucy; 
vhamiaveo@va.gov; Shirley Stealey; Hillary Cassel; osgood.rosalind.web@flsenate.gov; 
Rep. Debbie Wasserman Schultz; michael.liquerman@mail.house.gov; Marie Woodson; 
Joe Dykes; josephglaviano@gmail.com; Francis Pizzuta; James Wheatly; 
captdov@yahoo.com; patriciawolf@comcast.net; aarachy@gmail.com; 
lisaf@signatureflorida.com; dmlautomotive@aol.com; Zvi Smith; shlomoberk1994 
@gmail.com; marineduo@gmail.com; znspctr@hotmail.com; 
glendapagancortes@gmail.com; president@driftwoodcivic.org; Eduardo; Cat Uden; 
pvacca@gmail.com; adamgruber18@gmail.com; mardijanel 169@gmail.com; 
cherdale22@gmail.com; Cindy Miner; jjaye_bats@att.net; earthladyj@aol.com 

Subject: Re: FPL 9B Rate Increase ? 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please delete me from these emails Thanks 
Jim Ball 

On Aug 11, 2025, at 11:27 AM, charley7722@aol.com wrote: 

Dr. My echia Minter- Jordan President http://www.aarp.qov 

Good Day ! 

Ref : Senior Citizen- US Navy Veteran Feedback. »»> ( FPL $ 9B Dollar Rate 
Increase )««< 

Docket # 20210015 FPSC Inquiry # 139858OC 

Since the year 2022 our household has been monetarily penalized every month by 
FPL for our minimum monthly 

usage of KWH ? In retrospect the FPSC granted FPL permission to do so without 
any regard for the justification 

of same ? Instead of FPL rewarding, and also commending our household for 
conserving electrical power we 

continue to be monetarily penalized.««< 
i 



One would also wonder as to how the FPSC could of granted FPL permission to 
do so ?««< 

In the interim our legitimate request to have the extra charge removed has been 
irresponsibly overlooked by the FPSC ? 

Now FPL is seeking an Outrageous $ 9 Billion Dollar Rate lncrease.««< 

In Summation: 

Will the FPSC bow to FPL, or will they think twice about what the Greedy 
Conglomerate is seeking this time ?««< 

Thank You. 

Respectfully, 

Michael J. Walsh 

Hollywood, Fl. 

US Navy Veteran Member I.D. 1194721044 
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Antonia Hover 

From: Todd Greenfield (admin@techeaz.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<admin@yourconstituent.com > 
Monday, August 11, 2025 12:35 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

My bill is higher than last year with one less adult in my house. With hotter temps increasingly common, it will 
only get worse. This rate hike will be a burden on myself and my extended family that lives in Florida. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Todd Greenfield 
4226 North Ocean Dr 
Hollywood, FL 33019 
admin@techeaz.com 
(321)474-0511 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Joanne Gruber (jfaithgruber@duck.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<jfaithgruber@grsdelivery.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 11:56 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Joanne Gruber 
4402 Martinique Ct Apt H3 
Coconut Creek, FL 33066 
j faithgruber@duck.corh 
(347) 749-1826 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Wendy Cavendish (wcavendish@miami.edu) Sent You a Personal Message 
< wcavendish@forgrassroots.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 11:42 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Cavendish 
4110 Lybyer ave 
Miami, FL 33133 
wcavendish@miami.edu 
(305) 856-9032 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Catherine simms (shellgal@veerizon.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<shellgal@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 11:4 1 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Catherine simms 
3801 Windber Blvd 
Palm Harbor, FL 34685 
shellgal@veerizon.net 
(727) 902-3137 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Sue Marx Smock (ssmock@wayne.edu) Sent You a Personal Message 
< ssmock@forgrassroots.com > 
Monday, August 11, 2025 11:38 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
We canandapos;t afford such an increase. I totally agree with state meant below. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Sue Marx Smock 
1945 Gulf of Mexico Dr. 
Longboat Key, FL 34228 
ssmock@wayne . edu 
(202) 841-5672 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: charley7722@aol.com 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 11:27 AM 
To: mminter@aarp.org 
Cc: mjordan@aarp.org; members@aarp.org; armando.pimentel@fpl.com; Rebecca Talton; 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of 
Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Chairman La Rosa; 
ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; martha.lynn@eog.myflorida.com; Ellen Plendl; 
veteransaffairs@messages.va.gov; Walt Trierweiler; doug.collins@va.gov; 
terry.hill@va.gov; Soucy Carolyn A. (Miami VA) (she/her/hers); vhamiaveo@va.gov; 
Shirley Stealey; Hillary Cassel; osgood.rosalind.web@flsenate.gov; Rep. Debbie 
Wasserman Schultz; michael.liquerman@mail.house.gov; Marie Woodson; Joe Dykes; 
weaverball@yahoo.com; josephglaviano@gmail.com; Francis Pizzuta; James Wheatly; 
captdov@yahoo.com; patriciawolf@comcast.net; aarachy@gmail.com; 
lisaf@signatureflorida.com; dmlautomotive@aol.com; Zvi Smith; shlomoberk1994 
@gmail.com; marineduo@gmail.com; znspctr@hotmail.com; 
glendapagancortes@gmail.com; president@driftwoodcivic.org; Eduardo; Cat Uden; 
pvacca@gmail.com; adamgruberl 8@gmail.com; mardijanel 169@gmail.com; 
cherdale22@gmail.com; Cindy Miner; jjaye_bats@att.net; earthladyj@aol.com 

Subject: FPL 9B Rate Increase ? 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dr. Myechia Minter- Jordan President http://www.aarp.qov 

Good Day ! 

Ref : Senior Citizen- US Navy Veteran Feedback. »»> ( FPL $ 9B Dollar Rate Increase 
)«<« 

Docket # 20210015 FPSC Inquiry # 139858OC 

Since the year 2022 our household has been monetarily penalized every month by FPL for our 
minimum monthly 

usage of KWH ? In retrospect the FPSC granted FPL permission to do so without any regard 
for the justification 

of same ? Instead of FPL rewarding, and also commending our household for conserving 
electrical power we 

continue to be monetarily penalized.««< 

One would also wonder as to how the FPSC could of granted FPL permission to do so ?««< 

In the interim our legitimate request to have the extra charge removed has been irresponsibly 
overlooked by the FPSC ? 

Now FPL is seeking an Outrageous $ 9 Billion Dollar Rate lncrease.««< 
i 



In Summation: 

Will the FPSC bow to FPL, or will they think twice about what the Greedy Conglomerate is 
seeking this time ?««< 

Thank You. 

Respectfully, 

Michael J. Walsh 

Hollywood, Fl. 

US Navy Veteran Member I. D. 1194721044 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Carol Roberts (carol2595@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message <carol2595@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 11:20 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Carol Roberts 
646 Colton Drive 
Daytona Beach, FL 321 17 
carol2595@att.net 
(386) 843-1972 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Brian Hassett (brianph76@icloud.com) Sent You a Personal Message <brianph76 
@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11,2025 11:16 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Brian Hassett 
17 Turtle Beach Dr 
Palm Coast, FL 32137 
brianph76@icloud.com 
(843) 830-1231 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: Ramon Luis Nieves (ramonluisnievesvazquez@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
< ramonluisnievesvazquez@yourconstituent.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 11:09 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Dear sirs: I am retired on a fix budget and as such any increase pile up. Reject the 

increase. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

Who do you serve common Floridians or the private Utility Co. 

Please reject their draconian petition!!!! 

Thanks!!! 

Sincerely, 

Ramon Luis Nieves 
791 Cherry Elm Dr. 
Saint Augustine, FL 32092 
ramonluisnievesvazquez@gmail.com 
(319)331-4127 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

L Taylor (skewer-epic-purely@duck.com) Sent You a Personal Message <skewer-epic-
purely@foradvocacy.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 11:05 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. 1 respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

L Taylor 
204 Carver St W 
St Augustine, FL 32080 
skewer-epic-purely@duck.com 
(904)555-1212 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 



Antonia Hover 

From: Deborah Williams (debscanes@bellsouth.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<debscanes@p2a.co> 

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 11:05 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 1

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $^00. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, । 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Williams 
11034 SW 132nd Ct 
Miami, FL 33186 1 
debscanes@bellsouth.net 
(305) 382-8640 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tom Wilson (miatom@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <miatom@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:47 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Tom Wilson 
1856 SW 25th ST 
Miami, FL 33133 
miatom@aol.com 
(305) 856-7790 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 


